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                                      November 28, 2022 

 
Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
777 Bay Street, 17th Floor 
Toronto, ON M5G 2E5 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Re: Comments from The Township of The Archipelago: Proposed Bill 23- the 
proposed More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022 

  
 Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. The Township of the 

Archipelago staff and Council have reviewed the documents and have provided 
the attached resolution in response to the proposed Act. 

 
Please accept these comments to meet the December 9, 2022 Provincial deadline 
for the submission of comments on ERO Postings 019-6163 and 019-6172.  
 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
Cale Henderson, MCIP, RPP 
Manager of Development and Environmental Services 

 
 


